
 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

 

Update on revoked resignation letter dated 24/1/24 
 

Myself and Heidi would like to provide an update to all members 
of DCIBA regarding our position of Colts Managers, Under 18’s & 
Under 25’s managers, as follows:- 
 

In January 2024 we decided to give our resignation to DCIBA for 
various reasons, but after receiving a vast array of 
support/messages from players, parents, Clubs and even other 
County Representatives, we have revoked our resignation and will 
re-stand for election in September at the AGM. 

Kind regards 
 

Adam & Heidi Fielder 

Devon Colts Managers 

 

 

 

 

 


